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Dear Fellow Member, 
 
We are honored that the USGA has selected Woodmont Country Club to host its first USGA 
Championship, the 2020 U.S. Women’s Amateur. On August 3-9, 2020, the world’s most 
talented amateur golfers will put our North course to the test in the 120th edition of the 
U.S. Women’s Amateur, which will be nationally televised by Fox Sports. After witnessing 
the 2018 Championship at The Golf Club of Tennessee, we are even more excited about 
what this championship will bring to Woodmont, and we invite you to be part of one of 
golf’s and our Club’s most celebrated events. 
 
First conducted in 1895 as one of the USGA’s first three championships, the Women’s 
Amateur will put Woodmont on the national stage and will give us an exciting opportunity 
to showcase our beautiful facilities to the world. In order to make the 2020 Championship 
a well-run and memorable event, we respectfully request your participation and support.   
 
While the USGA provides some financial assistance, most of the championship budget comes from 
individual and corporate support. To create an experience equal to or surpassing previous U.S. Women’s 
Amateurs, the 2020 Championship Committee, under the leadership of Ron Bubes and Joann DiMeglio, has 
set a goal of raising $700,000 in cash and in-kind contributions. This budget not only allows for a great 
event, but also for making lasting contributions to the Club. In addition, a portion of the proceeds will go 
towards establishing a Woodmont Country Club Scholarship and Employee Education Fund, something that 
we feel will help to recruit, retain and reward our amazing employees.  
 
A supporter outreach program will soon be underway to Woodmont’s vendor partners as well as the 
corporate community. Please contact Ron Bubes at rlbflog@aol.com or 202-256-3572, or Joann DiMeglio at 
joann@jkdmanagement.com or 301-275-2024, with any suggestions or leads.  
 
Beyond corporate partners, individual support is critical. We are asking all members to consider 
contributing $1,913 to join the “1913 Club,” in honor of the year Woodmont was founded. Please know 
that any amount of support is greatly appreciated.  
 
Your generous contribution of $1,913 includes the following benefits:  

- Three Woodmont guest golf passes for use in the year 2020 
- Two passes to the Welcome Party attended by the players, USGA officials, supporters, and their 

guests (August 1, 2020) 
- Two passes to the Supporter’s Hospitality Area beginning on Monday of the Championship 
- Recognition on event signage and the tournament website 
- Recognition in the official USGA U.S. Women’s Amateur Championship printed program  
- One limited-edition driver cover 

 
We are grateful to those who have already pledged their support and we hope we can count on you to 
make the 2020 U.S. Women’s Amateur Championship an event worthy of Woodmont and its distinguished 
history. A Pledge Card is enclosed for your convenience. 
 
Warm Regards,  
Ron Bubes and Joann DiMeglio 
Championship Co-Chairs 


